
DISTRICT AMBASSADORS REPORT 

We continue to encourage members and clubs to contribute to the International Projects and 

scholarships.  

At the Fall Conference in Pittsburgh, the participants received updates on clubs who have had 

all of their members contribute and where District 4 is in comparison to other districts. 

Successful clubs will be recognized at Convention this summer in Orlando and will have met 

International President, Lynn McKenzie’s challenge. We forwarded $3705 to International from 

the generosity of many of our members. 

As well, the Amelia Earhart scholarship fund had approximately $5400 forwarded from the 

Zontians and friends who cruised the Greek Isles in October. 

Clubs are reminded that it is suggested that one-third of their fundraising should be forwarded 

to International. 

Both of us are willing to attend club meetings and make a presentation on the status of the 

International Projects and scholarship funds. Please call us! 


